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ever....a tale of magic and second chances that’s fresh
and thrilling in equal measure.” –Entertainment Weekly
One of Buzzfeed's "Most Anticipated YA Books of 2020"
Writing Down the Bones Natalie Goldberg 2016-02-02 For
more than thirty years Natalie Goldberg has been
challenging and cheering on writers with her books and
workshops. In her groundbreaking first book, she brings
together Zen meditation and writing in a new way.
Writing practice, as she calls it, is no different from
other forms of Zen practice—"it is backed by two
thousand years of studying the mind." This thirtiethanniversary edition includes new forewords by Julia
Cameron and Bill Addison. It also includes a new preface
in which Goldberg reflects on the enduring quality of
the teachings here. She writes, "What have I learned
about writing over these thirty years? I’ve written
fourteen books, and it’s the practice here in Bones that
is the foundation, sustaining and building my writing
voice, that keeps me honest, teaches me how to endure
the hard times and how to drop below discursive
thinking, to taste the real meat of our minds and the
life around us."
Weathered Bones Michele Powles 2009-03-30 The storm
snaps the mast of a boat and the sound of old wood
hitting bone wakes Antoinette. Across the harbour Grace
sets down her cup of tea and watches it shudder as the
wind shakes the house. And a hundred and fifty years ago
the same storm slams into the boat which carries Eliza
to New Zealand. This is no ordinary storm.Weathered
Bones tells the story of Antoinette, a widowed
grandmother, Grace, an emotional young wife, and Eliza,
the lighthouse keeper from another century, in a book of
dark water, flowers and midnight paintings.Inspired by
the real-life character of New Zealand's first permanent
keeper of the light, Eliza becomes a presence in Grace
and Antoinette's lives, demanding an audience, a voice
and perhaps even a life of her own in the present day .
. . 'This is spine-shivering territory, the haunted past
reaching out to touch the present, and turn it on its
head. A book full or 'real' women from an exciting new
writer.' Dame Fiona Kidman
Shadow and Bone Leigh Bardugo 2013-05-07 Orphaned by the
Border Wars, Alina Starkov is taken to become the
protegâe of the mysterious Darkling, who trains her to
join the magical elite in the belief that she is the Sun
Summoner, who can destroy the monsters of the Fold.
The Bones of Grace Tahmima Anam 2017-08-02 The Bones of
Grace is a modern love story spanning continents and the
interwoven fortunes of those who have and have not. On
the eve of her departure to discover evidence of the
near mythological walking whale Ambulocetus Natans,
Zubaida Haque falls in love with a stranger she meets at
a piano concert. But after a tragedy sends her back to
her hometown Dhaka, she seeks solace in the figure of an
old friend and makes a rash decision with disastrous
consequences. In a bid to escape familial constraints,
she moves to a southern port city to help a charity
working on the infamous shipbreaking beaches. Here she
meets Anwar, a shipbreaker whose story holds a key that
unlocks for Zubaida not only the mysteries of her past
but the possibilities of a new life. The third
instalment of the Bengal trilogy, The Bones of Grace
brings the arc of Bangladesh's tumultuous history full
circle in an epic of loss and love.
The Bones of You Debbie Howells 2016-05-31 “An
intriguing dark psychological thriller—truly brilliant”
from the international bestselling author of The
Stepdaughter (Lisa Jackson, #1 New York
Times–bestselling author). When Kate receives a phone
call with news that Rosie Anderson is missing, she’s
stunned and disturbed. Rosie is eighteen, the same age
as Kate’s daughter, and a beautiful, quiet, and kind
young woman. Though the locals are optimistic—girls like
Rosie don’t get into real trouble—Kate’s sense of

State of Grace Joy Williams 2011-04-13 A National Book
Award nominee, this haunting, profoundly disquieting
novel manages to be at once sparse and lush, to combine
Biblical simplicity with Gothic intensity and
strangeness. It is the story of Kate, despised by her
mother, bound to her father by ties stronger and darker
than blood. It is the story of her attempted escapes—in
detached sexual encounters, at a Southern college
populated by spoiled and perverse beauties, and in a
doomed marriage to a man who cannot understand what she
is running from. Witty, erotic, searing acute, State of
Grace bears the inimitable stamp of one of our finest
and most provocative writers. "Beautifully crafted. . .
First rate." —The New York Times Book Review
One Good Mama Bone Bren McClain 2017-02-14 A mama cow’s
devotion to her calf provides lessons in motherhood to a
poor Southern woman in this novel of family, survival,
and human-animal bonds. South Carolina, 1950s. Homemaker
Sarah Creamer has been left to care for young Emerson
Bridge, the product of an affair between Sarah’s husband
and her best friend. But beyond the deep wound of their
betrayal, Sarah is daunted by the prophecy of her
mother’s words, seared in her memory since childhood:
“You ain’t got you one good mama bone in you, girl.”
When Sarah finds Emerson a steer to compete at an
upcoming cattle show, the young calf cries in distress
on her farm. Miles away, his mother breaks out of a
barbed-wire fence to find him. When Sarah finds the
young steer contently nursing a large cow, her education
in motherhood begins. But Luther Dobbins is desperate to
regain his championship cattle dynasty, and he will stop
at nothing to win. Emboldened by her budding mama bone,
Sarah is committed to victory even after she learns the
winning steer’s ultimate fate. Will she too stop at
nothing, even if it means betraying her teacher? One
Good Mama Bone explores the strengths and limitations of
parental love and the ethical dilemmas of raising
animals for food.
All the Stars and Teeth Adalyn Grace 2020-02-04 AN
INSTANT NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER “Fierce and
unrelenting...Do yourself a favor and get lost in this
beautiful book!” —Tomi Adeyemi, #1 New York Times
bestselling author of Children of Blood and Bone Set in
a kingdom where danger lurks beneath the sea, mermaids
seek vengeance with song, and magic is a choice, Adalyn
Grace’s All the Stars and Teeth is a thrilling fantasy
for fans of Stephanie Garber’s Caraval and Sarah J.
Maas’s Throne of Glass series. She will reign. As
princess of the island kingdom Visidia, Amora Montara
has spent her entire life training to be High
Animancer—the master of souls. The rest of the realm can
choose their magic, but for Amora, it’s never been a
choice. To secure her place as heir to the throne, she
must prove her mastery of the monarchy’s dangerous soul
magic. When her demonstration goes awry, Amora is forced
to flee. She strikes a deal with Bastian, a mysterious
pirate: he’ll help her prove she’s fit to rule, if
she’ll help him reclaim his stolen magic. But sailing
the kingdom holds more wonder—and more peril—than Amora
anticipated. A destructive new magic is on the rise, and
if Amora is to conquer it, she’ll need to face legendary
monsters, cross paths with vengeful mermaids, and deal
with a stowaway she never expected... or risk the fate
of Visidia and lose the crown forever. I am the right
choice. The only choice. And I will protect my kingdom.
An Imprint Book “Vicious and alluring, All the Stars and
Teeth is a force to be reckoned with." —Hafsah Faizal,
author of We Hunt the Flame “Jam-packed with
swashbuckling adventure, swoonworthy romance, and dark,
lush magic.” —Christine Lynn Herman, author of The
Devouring Gray “If an epic sea fantasy filled with
strange pirates and vengeful mermaids speaks to your
interests, well...we may have found your favorite book
the-bones-of-grace-by-tahmima-anam
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foreboding is confirmed when Rosie is found fatally
beaten and stabbed. Who would kill the perfect daughter,
from the perfect family? Yet the more Kate entwines
herself with the Andersons—graceful mother Jo, renowned
journalist father Neal, watchful younger sister
Delphine—the more she is convinced that not everything
is as it seems. Anonymous notes arrive, urging Kate to
unravel the tangled threads of Rosie’s life and death,
though she has no idea where they will lead. Weaving
flashbacks from Rosie’s perspective into a tautly
plotted narrative, The Bones of You is a gripping,
haunting novel of sacrifices and lies, desperation and
love. “Suspenseful and poignant debut . . . the
increasingly tense storytelling and astute observations
on mother-daughter relationships will keep readers
turning the pages.” —Publishers Weekly “Has been
compared to Alice Sebold’s The Lovely Bones . . .
Indeed, Rosie’s voice offers a dynamic narrative. Her
disembodied perspective, tempered with other points of
view—chiefly Kate’s—adds an unusual and haunting layer
to the novel.” —Library Journal “A compelling debut.”
—Woman and Home “A s
Dry Bones in the Valley: A Novel (The Henry Farrell
Series) Tom Bouman 2014-07-07 Winner of the Los Angeles
Times Book Prize for Mystery/Thriller Winner of the
Edgar Award for Best First Novel When an elderly recluse
discovers a corpse on his land, Officer Henry Farrell is
drawn into a murder investigation that might tear his
sleepy community apart. Tom Bouman's chilling and
evocative debut introduces one of the most memorable new
characters in detective fiction and uncovers a haunting
section of rural Pennsylvania, where gas drilling is
bringing new wealth and eroding neighborly trust. Dry
Bones in the Valley is the first book in the Henry
Farrell series. Tom Bouman's Officer Farrell returns in
Fateful Mornings.
The Bone Code Kathy Reichs 2021-07-06 #1 New York Times
bestselling author Kathy Reichs’s twentieth “brilliant”
(Louise Penny) thriller featuring forensic
anthropologist Temperance Brennan, whose examinations of
unidentified bodies ignite a terrifying series of
events. “This is A-game Reichs, with crisp prose, sharp
dialogue, and plenty of suspense” (Booklist). On the way
to hurricane-ravaged Isle of Palms, a barrier island off
the South Carolina coast, Tempe receives a call from the
Charleston coroner. The storm has tossed ashore a
medical waste container. Inside are two decomposed
bodies wrapped in plastic and bound with electrical
wire. Tempe recognizes many of the details as identical
to those of an unsolved case she handled in Quebec
fifteen years earlier. With a growing sense of
foreboding, she travels to Montreal to gather evidence.
Meanwhile, health authorities in South Carolina become
increasingly alarmed as a human flesh-eating contagion
spreads. So focused is Tempe on identifying the
container victims that, initially, she doesn’t register
how their murders and the pestilence may be related. But
she does recognize one unsettling fact. Someone is
protecting a dark secret—and willing to do anything to
keep it hidden. An absorbing look at the sinister uses
to which genetics can be put and featuring a cascade of
ever-more-shocking revelations, The Bone Code is “a
murder mystery story that races across America at the
speed of fright” (James Patterson).
Coyote America Dan Flores 2016-06-07 The New York Times
best-selling account of how coyotes--long the target of
an extermination policy--spread to every corner of the
United States Finalist for the PEN/E.O. Wilson Literary
Science Writing Award "A masterly synthesis of
scientific research and personal observation." -Wall
Street Journal Legends don't come close to capturing the
incredible story of the coyote In the face of centuries
of campaigns of annihilation employing gases,
helicopters, and engineered epidemics, coyotes didn't
just survive, they thrived, expanding across the
continent from Alaska to New York. In the war between
humans and coyotes, coyotes have won, hands-down. Coyote
America is the illuminating five-million-year biography
of this extraordinary animal, from its origins to its
apotheosis. It is one of the great epics of our time.
The Bones of Grace Tahmima Anam 2016-06-28 From the
award-winning, nationally bestselling author of A Golden
Age and The Good Muslim comes a lyrical, deeply moving
modern love story about belonging, migration, tragedy,
survival, and the mysteries of origins. On the eve of
her departure to find the bones of the walking whale—the
fossil that provides a missing link in our
the-bones-of-grace-by-tahmima-anam

evolution—Zubaida Haque falls in love with Elijah
Strong, a man she meets in a darkened concert hall in
Boston. Their connection is immediate and intense,
despite their differences: Elijah belongs to a
prototypical American family; Zubaida is the adopted
daughter of a wealthy Bangladeshi family in Dhaka. When
a twist of fate sends her back to her hometown, the
inevitable force of society compels her to take a very
different path: she marries her childhood best friend
and settles into a traditional Bangladeshi life. While
her family is pleased by her obedience, Zubaida seethes
with discontent. Desperate to finally free herself from
her familial constraints, she moves to Chittagong to
work on a documentary film about the infamous beaches
where ships are destroyed, and their remains salvaged by
locals who depend on the goods for their survival. Among
them is Anwar, a shipbreaker whose story holds a key
that will unlock the mysteries of Zubaida’s past—and the
possibilities of a new life. As she witnesses a ship
being torn down to its bones, this woman torn between
the social mores of her two homes—Bangladesh and
America—will be forced to strip away the vestiges of her
own life . . . and make a choice from which she can
never turn back.
Bone Crier's Moon Kathryn Purdie 2020-03-03 From #1 New
York Times bestselling author Kathryn Purdie comes a
high-stakes fantasy duology flush with doomed romance
and macabre magic, perfect for fans of Stephanie Garber
and Roshani Chokshi. Bone Criers are the last
descendants of an ancient famille charged with using the
magic they draw from animal bones to shepherd the dead
into the afterlife—lest they drain the light from the
living. Ailesse has been prepared since birth to become
their matriarch, but first she must complete her rite of
passage: to kill the boy she’s destined to love.
Bastien’s father was slain by a Bone Crier and he’s been
seeking revenge ever since. Now his vengeance must wait,
as Ailesse’s ritual has begun and their fates are
entwined—in life and in death.
Drive Your Plow Over the Bones of the Dead Olga
Tokarczuk 2020-08-11 WINNER OF THE NOBEL PRIZE IN
LITERATURE "A brilliant literary murder mystery."
—Chicago Tribune "Extraordinary. Tokarczuk's novel is
funny, vivid, dangerous, and disturbing, and it raises
some fierce questions about human behavior. My sincere
admiration for her brilliant work." —Annie Proulx In a
remote Polish village, Janina devotes the dark winter
days to studying astrology, translating the poetry of
William Blake, and taking care of the summer homes of
wealthy Warsaw residents. Her reputation as a crank and
a recluse is amplified by her not-so-secret preference
for the company of animals over humans. Then a neighbor,
Big Foot, turns up dead. Soon other bodies are
discovered, in increasingly strange circumstances. As
suspicions mount, Janina inserts herself into the
investigation, certain that she knows whodunit. If only
anyone would pay her mind . . . A deeply satisfying
thriller cum fairy tale, Drive Your Plow over the Bones
of the Dead is a provocative exploration of the murky
borderland between sanity and madness, justice and
tradition, autonomy and fate. Whom do we deem sane? it
asks. Who is worthy of a voice?
Strange Grace Tessa Gratton 2019-09-17 “Gloriously dark
and romantic.” —Roshani Chokshi, New York Times
bestselling author of The Star-Touched Queen “An
alluring and seductive fairy tale.” —Justina Ireland,
New York Times bestselling author of Dread Nation
“Horrifying, heartbreaking, and heartwarming, a lush
fairy tale rooted in a moral quandary.” —Kirkus Reviews
(starred review) “An eerie, consuming tale of sacrifice
and faith. Haunting and unique.” —Booklist “Evocative.”
—BCCB Once, a witch made a pact with a devil. The legend
says they loved each other, but can the story be trusted
at all? Find out in this lush, atmospheric fantasy novel
that entwines love, lies, and sacrifice. Long ago, a
village made a bargain with the devil: to ensure their
prosperity, when the Slaughter Moon rises, the village
must sacrifice a young man into the depths of the
Devil’s Forest. Only this year, the Slaughter Moon has
risen early. Bound by duty, secrets, and the love they
share for one another, Mairwen, a spirited witch; Rhun,
the expected saint; and Arthur, a restless outcast, will
each have a role to play as the devil demands a body to
fill the bargain. But the devil these friends find is
not the one they expect, and the lies they uncover will
turn their town—and their hearts—inside out.
The Startup Wife Tahmima Anam 2021-07-13 Named a Best
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Book of the Year by NPR In this “wise and wickedly
funny novel about love, creativity, and the limitations
of the tech-verse” (Vogue) newlyweds Asha and Cyrus find
themselves running one of the most popular social media
platforms in the world. Meet Asha Ray. Brilliant coder
and possessor of a Pi tattoo, Asha is poised to make a
scientific breakthrough when she is reunited with her
high school crush, Cyrus Jones. Before she knows it,
Asha has abandoned her lab, exchanged vows with Cyrus,
and gone to work at an exclusive tech incubator called
Utopia to develop an app called WAI—“We are Infinite.”
WAI creates a sensation, with millions of users logging
on every day. Will Cyrus and Asha’s marriage survive the
pressures of sudden fame, or will she become
overshadowed by the man everyone is calling the new
messiah? This “scathing—and hilarious—take on startup
culture, marriage and workaholism” (Politico) explores
whether or not technology—with all its limits and
possibilities—can disrupt modern love.
Alias Grace Margaret Atwood 2011-06-08 In Alias Grace,
the bestselling author of The Handmaid's Tale takes
readers into the life of one of the most notorious women
of the nineteenth century—recently adapted into a 6-part
Netflix original mini-series by director Mary Harron and
writer/actress Sarah Polley. It's 1843, and Grace Marks
has been convicted for her involvement in the vicious
murders of her employer and his housekeeper and
mistress. Some believe Grace is innocent; others think
her evil or insane. Now serving a life sentence, Grace
claims to have no memory of the murders. An up-andcoming expert in the burgeoning field of mental illness
is engaged by a group of reformers and spiritualists who
seek a pardon for Grace. He listens to her story while
bringing her closer and closer to the day she cannot
remember. What will he find in attempting to unlock her
memories? Captivating and disturbing, Alias Grace
showcases bestselling, Booker Prize-winning author
Margaret Atwood at the peak of her powers.
The Bones of Grace Tahmima Anam 2016-05-19 Zubaida is on
a journey to unearth the past. It will lead her from the
corridors of Harvard to the scorching deserts of
Pakistan, and the bones of an ancient whale. It will
carry her back to Bangladesh, and the dark horrors of a
ship-breaking yard. Here - deep inside a beached ocean
liner, steeped in mystery and tragedy - lies the key to
her story. And a lifeline to the man she loves, but
whose heart she may never win back. Echoing with
loneliness and longing, The Bones of Grace is a story of
lost love and conflicted identity; of the urgent need to
discover who we are, before we can truly belong anywhere
and truly love anyone.
The Grace Year Kim Liggett 2019-10-08 The Instant New
York Times Bestseller! A speculative thriller in the
vein of The Handmaid’s Tale and The Power. Optioned by
Universal and Elizabeth Banks to be a major motion
picture! “A visceral, darkly haunting fever dream of a
novel and an absolute page-turner. Liggett’s deeply
suspenseful book brilliantly explores the high cost of a
misogynistic world that denies women power and does it
with a heart-in-your-throat, action-driven story that’s
equal parts horror-laden fairy tale, survival story,
romance, and resistance manifesto. I couldn’t stop
reading.” – Libba Bray, New York Times bestselling
author Survive the year. No one speaks of the grace
year. It’s forbidden. In Garner County, girls are told
they have the power to lure grown men from their beds,
to drive women mad with jealousy. They believe their
very skin emits a powerful aphrodisiac, the potent
essence of youth, of a girl on the edge of womanhood.
That’s why they’re banished for their sixteenth year, to
release their magic into the wild so they can return
purified and ready for marriage. But not all of them
will make it home alive. Sixteen-year-old Tierney James
dreams of a better life—a society that doesn’t pit
friend against friend or woman against woman, but as her
own grace year draws near, she quickly realizes that
it’s not just the brutal elements they must fear. It’s
not even the poachers in the woods, men who are waiting
for a chance to grab one of the girls in order to make a
fortune on the black market. Their greatest threat may
very well be each other. With sharp prose and gritty
realism, The Grace Year examines the complex and
sometimes twisted relationships between girls, the women
they eventually become, and the difficult decisions they
make in-between.
Grace Logan and the Goblin Bones Pam Binder 2018-10-22
Sixteenth century Ireland is ruled by men and Faerie and
the-bones-of-grace-by-tahmima-anam

to Grace Logan, a fifteen-year old forced into an
arranged marriage, it seems like nothing will ever
change. Grace doesn't want to marry. She wants to become
a pirate like her father. Before Grace's marriage, her
father is kidnapped by the Goblin Lord and a sleeping,
death-spell is cast over her castle. To free her family,
and despite knowing that a misstep would mean her death,
Grace enters the underworld of the Goblins with
outcasts: a changling abandoned by her Faerie mother at
birth, and a mysterious young man who harbors a dark
secret. As Grace becomes embroiled in the world of
Faerie, she discovers her own strength, and ability to
lead. But in a race against time, Grace will need to
risk her life, and those of her companions, in a battle
against the forces of Faerie itself.
Salvage the Bones Jesmyn Ward 2012-04-12 WINNER OF THE
NATIONAL BOOK AWARD 2011
Servant of the Bones Anne Rice 1996 Drawn from his
centuries-long slumber, Azriel, an embittered immortal
and Servant of the Bones, becomes a witness to the
murder of an innocent girl, a crime that leads him into
the conflict between a great leader of the Hasidim, and
his stepson, a diabolical cult leader. Reissue.
The Good Muslim Tahmima Anam 2011-08-02 “Delicate,
heart-wrenching and poetic, this is a novel of great
poise and power.” —Tash Aw, author of The Harmony Silk
Factory The Good Muslim is an epic story about faith,
family, the rise of religious fundamentalism, and the
long shadow of war from prize-winning Bangladeshi
novelist Tahmima Anam. In the dying days of a brutal
civil war in Bangladesh, Sohail Haque stumbles upon an
abandoned building. Inside he finds a young woman whose
story will haunt him for a lifetime to come. Almost a
decade later, Sohail's sister, Maya, returns home after
a long absence to find her beloved brother transformed.
While Maya has stuck to her revolutionary ideals, Sohail
has shunned his old life to become a charismatic
religious leader. And when Sohail decides to send his
son to a madrasa, the conflict between brother and
sister comes to a devastating climax.
Daughter of Smoke & Bone Laini Taylor 2011-09-27 In a
nation on the brink of war, a young art student's starcrossed love begins to bloom in the first book of the
New York Times bestselling epic fantasy trilogy by
award-winning author Laini Taylor. Around the world,
black handprints are appearing on doorways, scorched
there by winged strangers who have crept through a slit
in the sky. In a dark and dusty shop, a devil's supply
of human teeth grown dangerously low. And in the tangled
lanes of Prague, a young art student is about to be
caught up in a brutal otherworldly war. Meet Karou. She
fills her sketchbooks with monsters that may or may not
be real; she's prone to disappearing on mysterious
"errands"; she speaks many languages -- not all of them
human; and her bright blue hair actually grows out of
her head that color. Who is she? That is the question
that haunts her, and she's about to find out. When one
of the strangers -- beautiful, haunted Akiva -- fixes
his fire-colored eyes on her in an alley in Marrakesh,
the result is blood and starlight, secrets unveiled, and
a star-crossed love whose roots drink deep of a violent
past. But will Karou live to regret learning the truth
about herself?
Bone Crier's Dawn Kathryn Purdie 2021-03-30 Ailesse and
her friends change the afterlife in the gripping
conclusion to the fantasy duology that began with Bone
Crier’s Moon from New York Times bestselling author
Kathryn Purdie—perfect for fans of Stephanie Garber and
Roshani Chokshi. Love is a matter of life and death.
Bone Criers have been ferrying the dead into the
afterlife for centuries, a dangerous duty only possible
with the powers they gain from sacrificing their
amourés, the men destined to love them and die. But Bone
Criers Ailesse and Sabine—along with Ailesse’s love,
Bastien—are working to chart their own course and
rewrite the rules of the afterlife. If they don’t break
the soul bond between Ailesse and her amouré, she could
die—just as Bastien’s father did. Sabine struggles to
maintain her authority as matrone of her famille—the
role always destined for her sister—even as she fights
to control the violent jackal power within her. Bastien
is faced with a new dilemma as the spirits of the
Underworld threaten the souls of his friends—and his
father. Ailesse attempts to resist her mother’s siren
song as she’s drawn into her own version of the
Underworld. How will she save her friends once she’s cut
off from their world? This pulse-pounding follow-up to
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Bone Crier’s Moon is a story of love, sisterhood, and
determination as three friends find the courage and
power to shatter the boundary between the living and the
dead.
The Lovely Bones Alice Sebold 2018-09-25 Susie Salmon is
just like any other young American girl. She wants to be
beautiful, adores her charm bracelet and has a crush on
a boy from school. There's one big difference though –
Susie is dead. Add: Now she can only observe while her
family manage their grief in their different ways. Susie
is desperate to help them and there might be a way of
reaching them... Alice Sebold's novel The Lovely Bones
is a unique coming-of-age tale that captured the hearts
of readers throughout the world. Award-winning
playwright Bryony Lavery has adapted it for this
unforgettable play about life after loss.
Just Over the Mountain Robyn Carr 2017-06-12 Welcome
back to Grace Valley, California, where the best things
in life never change… Here in this peaceful community,
folks look out for one another like family, though
sometimes a little too well. In a town like this, it's
hard to keep a secret—but Dr. June Hudson has managed to
keep one heck of a humdinger.… Though visits from her
secret lover, undercover DEA agent Jim Post, are as
clandestine as they are passionate, somehow it fits with
her demanding schedule as the town's doctor—a calling
that requires an innate ability to exist on caffeine,
sticky buns and nerves of steel. But how can a secret
lover compete with a flesh-and-blood heartthrob from her
past? June's old flame has just returned to town after
twenty years—and he's divorced. June is seriously
rattled. So when the town's most devoted wife takes
buckshot to her husband and some human bones turn up in
her aunt Myrna's backyard, she's almost happy for the
distraction. Sooner or later, love will have its way in
Grace Valley. It always does.
Remembering the Bones Frances Itani 2009-01-19 A life
hangs in the balance of memory in this poignant, witty
and “effective feminine counterpoint to . . . Philip
Roth’s 2006 novel, ‘Everyman’” by the award-winning
author (The Washington Post). Born on the same day as
Queen Elizabeth II, Canadian Georgina Danforth Witley is
one of ninety-nine lucky Commonwealth residents invited
to Her Majesty’s eightieth birthday lunch at Buckingham
Palace. But en route to the airport to board the plane
for London, Georgina’s car slips off the road and
plunges into a thickly wooded ravine. Thrown from the
car, injured, and unable to move, she must rely on her
full store of family memories, her no-nonsense wit, and
a recitation of the names of the bones in her body—an
exercise from childhood—to remind her that she is still
very much alive. But what has the entirety of her life
meant? As Georgina lies stranded and helpless, she
reflects on her eighty years as a daughter, mother,
sister, wife, and widow, on lost loves and secrets, and
on painful moments of the past she struggles not to
recall. With this exquisite, suspenseful, and surprising
tale of the staying power of family through time and
memory, “Itani exposes the richness and depth beneath
the surface of one ordinary life” (The New Yorker).
Wake the Bones Elizabeth Kilcoyne 2022-07-12 "YA horror
has found a new standard-bearer." - Kirkus Reviews
(starred review) “Dark, gripping, and gorgeous, Wake the
Bones will lead you into the woods and keep you up late.
As lush and sweltering as a Kentucky summer... Elizabeth
Kilcoyne is a force.” - Gwenda Bond, New York Times
bestselling author The sleepy little farm that Laurel
Early grew up on has awakened. The woods are shifting,
the soil is dead under her hands, and her bone pile just
stood up and walked away. After dropping out of college,
all she wanted was to resume her life as a tobacco hand
and taxidermist and try not to think about the boy she
can’t help but love. Instead, a devil from her past has
returned to court her, as he did her late mother years
earlier. Now, Laurel must unravel her mother’s
terrifying legacy and tap into her own innate magic
before her future and the fate of everyone she loves is
doomed. Elizabeth Kilcoyne’s Wake the Bones is a dark,
atmospheric debut about the complicated feelings that
arise when the place you call home becomes hostile.
"Seething with shadows, summer, and uniquely southern
magic, Wake the Bones is a powerful debut that captures
the ache of home being a place you simultaneously love
and loathe." - Hannah Whitten, New York Times
bestselling author of For the Wolf
The Maze of Bones Rick Riordan 2018 "What would happen
if you discovered that your family was one of the most
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powerful in human history? What if you were told that
the source of the family's power was hidden around the
world in the form of 39 clues? What if you were given a
choice: take a million dollars and walk away or get the
first clue? If you're Amy and Dan Cahill, you take the
clue and begin a very dangerous race."--Back cover.
The Stars Are Fire Anita Shreve 2017-04-18 INSTANT NEW
YORK TIMES BEST SELLER From the New York Times bestselling author of The Weight of Water and The Pilot's
Wife (an Oprah's Book Club selection): an exquisitely
suspenseful new novel about an extraordinary young woman
tested by a catastrophic event and its devastating
aftermath--based on the true story of the largest fire
in Maine's history In October 1947, after a summer long
drought, fires break out all along the Maine coast from
Bar Harbor to Kittery and are soon racing out of control
from town to village. Five months pregnant, Grace
Holland is left alone to protect her two toddlers when
her husband, Gene, joins the volunteer firefighters.
Along with her best friend, Rosie, and Rosie's two young
children, Grace watches helplessly as their houses burn
to the ground, the flames finally forcing them all into
the ocean as a last resort. The women spend the night
frantically protecting their children, and in the
morning find their lives forever changed: homeless,
penniless, awaiting news of their husbands' fate, and
left to face an uncertain future in a town that no
longer exists. In the midst of this devastating loss,
Grace discovers glorious new freedoms--joys and triumphs
she could never have expected her narrow life with Gene
could contain--and her spirit soars. And then the
unthinkable happens--and Grace's bravery is tested as
never before.
The Shape of Bones Daniel Galera 2019-02-05 Hermano
wakes up at dawn for a trip to the Andes, to climb the
Cerro Bonete, one of the planet's final mountains to be
conquered - a planned feat of heroic bravado, or
foolishness. But instead he finds himself driving back
to his boyhood neighbourhood and to the clearing in the
woods where he witnessed an act that has run like a scar
through his life. Dragged by the undertow of memory, he
replays his initiation into adulthood and recalls his
volatile pack of boyhood friends. From one of Brazil's
most dazzling writers, The Shape of Bones is an
exhilarating story of mythic power.
Skellig David Almond 2013-11-14 The beautiful and
haunting novel that launched David Almond as one of the
best children's writers of today When a move to a new
house coincides with his baby sister's illness,
Michael's world seems suddenly lonely and uncertain.
Then, one Sunday afternoon, he stumbles into the old,
ramshackle garage of his new home, and finds something
magical. A strange creature - part owl, part angel, a
being who needs Michael's help if he is to survive. With
his new friend Mina, Michael nourishes Skellig back to
health, while his baby sister languishes in the
hospital. But Skellig is far more than he at first
appears, and as he helps Michael breathe life into his
tiny sister, Michael's world changes for ever . . .
Skellig won the Carnegie Medal and the Whitbread
Children's Book Award and is now a major Sky1 feature
film, starring Tim Roth and John Simm. David Almond is
also winner of the 2010 Hans Christian Andersen award.
Powerful and moving - The Guardian This newly jacketed
edition celebrates 15 years of this multi-award-winning
novel.
Playing the Bones Louise Redd 1997-05 Rather than
planning her wedding, proper Texas girl Lacy Springs
becomes involved in an affair with a local blues star,
Black Jesus, and begins an obsessive pursuit of him
while journeying into her own past to find the reasons
why she keeps falling for th
A Golden Age Tahmima Anam 2009-10-13 “Spellbinding . . .
. Anam has written a story about powerful events. But it
is her descriptions of the small, unheralded moments . .
. that truly touch the heart.” —San Francisco Chronicle
Tahmima Anam’s deeply moving debut novel about a
mother’s all-consuming love for her two children, set
against the backdrop of war and terror, has led critics
to comparisons with The English Patient and A Thousand
Splendid Suns. Rehana Haque, a young widow transplanted
to the city of Dhaka in East Pakistan, is fiercely
devoted to her adolescent children, Maya and Sohail.
Both become fervent nationalists in the violent
political turmoil which, in 1971, transforms a brutal
Pakistani civil war into a fight to the death for
Bangladeshi independence. Fair-minded and intensely
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protective of her family, but not at all political,
Rehana is sucked into the conflict in spite of herself.
A story of passion and revolution, of family, friendship
and unexpected heroism, A Golden Age depicts the chaos
of an era and the choices everyone—from student
protesters to the country’s leaders, and rickshaw
wallahs to the army’s soldiers—must make. Rehana herself
will face a cruel dilemma; the choice she makes is at
once heartbreaking and true to the character we have
come to love and respect.
Walking the Bones Randall Silvis 2018-01-23 When longburied secrets come back to the surface... The bones of
seven young girls, picked clean and carefully preserved,
discovered years ago... that's all Sergeant Ryan DeMarco
knows about the unsolved crime he has unwittingly been
roped into investigating during what is supposed to be a
healing road trip with his new love, Jayme. DeMarco is
still reeling from the case that led to death of his
best friend months ago and wants nothing more than to
lay low. Unfortunately, the small southern town of
Jayme's idyllic youth is not exactly a place that lets
strangers go unnoticed—especially strangers who have a
history of solving violent crimes. And if there's
anything DeMarco knows, it's that a killer always leaves
clues behind, just waiting for the right person to come
along and put all the pieces together... Walking the
Bones is a story about things buried—memories, regrets,
secrets, and bodies. Acclaimed author Randall Silvis
delivers another heart-stopping investigation as DeMarco
finds himself once again drawn into a case that will
demand more of himself than he may be willing to give.
Speaking Bones Ken Liu 2022-06-21 The battle continues
in this silkpunk fantasy as science and destiny collide
against the will of the gods in this final installment
in the epic Dandelion Dynasty series from Hugo, Nebula,
and World Fantasy Award–winning author Ken Liu. The
concluding book of The Dandelion Dynasty begins
immediately after the events of The Veiled Throne, in
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the middle of two wars on two lands among three people
separated by an ocean yet held together by the invisible
strands of love. Harried by Lyucu pursuers, Princess
Théra and Pékyu Takval try to reestablish an ancestral
dream even as their hearts grow in doubt. The people of
Dara continue to struggle against the genocidal Lyucu as
both nations vacillate between starkly contrasting
visions for their futures. Even the gods cannot see
through the Wall of Storms, for only mortal hearts can
decide mortal fates. Award-winning author Ken Liu
fulfills the covenants first laid out a decade ago in a
series delving deep into the connection between national
myths and national constitutions in this ambitious,
“magnificent fantasy epic” (NPR).
Children of Blood and Bone Tomi Adeyemi 2018-03-06 Zelie
Adebola remembers when the soil of Or sha hummed with
magic. Burners ignited flames, Tiders beckoned waves,
and Zelie s Reaper mother summoned forth souls. But
everything changed the night magic disappeared. Under
the orders of a ruthless king, maji were killed, leaving
Zelie without a mother and her people without hope.
Fire Shut Up in My Bones Charles M. Blow 2014-09-23 A
respected journalist describes the abuse he suffered at
the hands of a close family relative, the effect this
had on his formative years and how he overcame the anger
and self-doubt it left behind. 75,000 first printing.
The Secret Dead S. Fairbrother 2014-04-11 Vivia is a
hag, one of the last of her race, and can die, visit the
underworld and return at will. She has a job she loveshelping London's most vulnerable supernaturals, even if
her colleague Malcolm drives her round the bend on a
daily basis. Then Malcolm is outed as a zombie and,
along with his teenage son Ben, flees the police. When
Malcolm is captured, he is only able to pass on one
message before his dead brain degrades completely: 'He
killed me.'As Ben remains missing, the police find
decades-old corpses hidden near Malcolm's house, and
Vivia begins to realise there's a lot more at stake than
just a possible zompocalypse...
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